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Comments: | think a mountain coaster is a pretty terrible idea that would only further interrupt the beauty and
nature of the Sandia Mountains (which have already been commodified). It seems like the last thing that the
Forest Service should be entertaining and that it will only negatively impact the lands, be an eyesore, and bring
litter, noise, and more tourists than the site can handle. The Indigenous voices I've heard speak on this also
clearly do not want a mountain coaster on their sacred lands, which were already stolen from them. This is totally
unnecessary, people can go to Cliff's if they want to ride a roller coaster. Honestly can't even believe this is a
thing that's being considered.



